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The MBAO Board of Directors are looking for dedicated members with time to manage 
and improve our association.  The MBAO has nine (9) elected members and three (3) 
directors are elected each year for a 3-year term.   
 
In May we will elect 3 board members for 3 year terms.  
 
From the field, anyone wishing to run for the Board of Directors has the opportunity to 
be nominated through their individual zone meetings.  All nominations received will be 
presented to the annual meeting on Saturday, May 5th, 2018.  One can also be 
nominated from the floor of the AGM provided there is a 1st and 2nd mover for the 
nomination. Each nominee will be asked to speak on his or her behalf to the annual 
meeting.  In addition, should a nominee not be able to attend, they are welcome to have 
someone speak in their absence. 
 
Individuals who aspire to the Board of Directors should realize that time commitments 
can be intensive.  The Board meets approximately once per month, usually on a 
conference call or in the Toronto area, and there is also one (1) Sunday Zone 
Delegates’ meeting in September.  A board member should have the best interests of 
the MBAO in mind always and to keep in mind the decisions made must be for all 
members in all divisions of the MBAO. 
 
The Association needs people who can make these decisions, and manage and assist 
in the operations of the Master Bowlers Association of Ontario.  Our association will 
meet the needs of our members in the best possible way and we hope to have potential 
Board Members who can work to ensure that our members enjoy and participate in the 
many events we host during our season. 
 
Looking ahead, the remaining Board members’ terms will expire as follows: 
 
 2018    2019    2020 
    Brenda Walters  Nathan Cooper  Neil Anderson   
    George Tughan   Matt Kowalyk   Andrea Disher 
    Christina Herbert  Tim O’Hara   Cindy Toll 


